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October 13, 2020 
 
Dear Warrior Families, 
 
Tomorrow represents the second Wednesday of hybrid learning.  This is important for several 
reasons, one of which is to allow for a district wide deep cleaning.  Please keep in mind that the 
Wednesday schedule is one that will remain in place until further notice, so please become 
acquainted with the format.  
 
Here are some reminders for how we envision each Wednesday to look and feel. 
 
#1) Students are NOT on their regular schedule on Wednesdays, except there WILL be 
Advisory for EBIS/WHS students at some point in the day. WES students will be logging into 
Seesaw to attend their daily special, which has been recorded ahead of time and 
posted.  Therefore, your child can log in and complete at their leisure. Each Advisory teacher 
will let their classes know what time they will be meeting via an invitation in their Google 
Classrooms.  We want students to use Wednesday’s to catch up on school work, take a 
bit of a break from too much time on the iPads, and use the day to reach out to teachers 
and building principals. 
 
#2) Teachers also hold office hours on Wednesdays.  They will be sending individual 
invitations to students for either phone calls or Zoom meetings to engage in one on one 
time.  If your student does not receive an invitation for an appointment, then they are free for the 
day.  Students should log on Wednesday mornings after 8AM to check for invitations from 
teachers.  Again, this will be a chance to work or communicate with teachers in a virtual, one on 
one environment, work on past due work, or engage in some additional instruction.     
 
#3) Parents should also take advantage of Wednesdays to communicate with teachers to 
discuss any issues with school work.  Good communication between teachers and parents is 
always essential, but it is as important as anything else we engage during remote learning 
instruction.  
 
#4) Help Desk on Wednesdays with Mrs. Clapper from 9am until 3pm:   

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://E2CCB-GST.zoom.us/j/5483548596 

 

Meeting ID: 548 354 8596 

One tap mobile 

+16465189805,,5483548596# US (New York) 
Email us with any questions during the evening at:  techhelpdesk@webutuck.org 

 
We are hopeful that our Wednesday schedule will grow in scope and depth over time and that 
any early wrinkles will be ironed out quickly.  Please make every effort to take advantage of this 
day to use it for academic support, relationship building, and enrichment opportunities. 

 

Kathleen McEnroe   Matthew Pascale  Jennifer Hengen 

High School Principal   EBIS Principal   WES Principal 
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